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1. Little Libraries 
The Little Libraries are functioning very well in both locations.  The turnover of books as 
well as the variety has been wonderful - especially welcomed during this long cold 
winter! We have asked that no magazines be placed in the Libraries as they do not stand 
up well (literally!).  We know that our Libraries have visitors from other locations 
beyond The Village and we welcome this! 
 

2. Lighting on the Pathway to the Ravine 
The process of signing the joint land use agreement between the Town and the 
Conservation Authority is in the hands of the Town's legal department and is 
progressing slowly.  Current timeline indicates this will be completed by May, 2022.   
 

3. Replanting in the Ravine 
The Conservation Authority is planning to begin the preparation and replanting process 
in late April to early May.  We will be working with them to engage interested Village 
residents in assisting in the planting process - they will be attending our Community Day 
on April 25 and will likely have a sign-up process in place there.  We are excited to work 
with them in restoring the Ravine to a prettier environment and to learn more about the 
process of renewal. 
 

4. Nominating Committee 
Many thanks to Richard Connelly and Gloria Lindsay Luby for assisting in seeking 
candidates interested in being involved with the VCA.  Also thanks to Larry Duncan for 
taking on the role of Recording Secretary for the past year and best wishes to Larry in 
his increasing role in the world of cycling! 


